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12.03.2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The school continues to offer on-site provision for children of critical workers in Years 7 

and 8 only. 

 

If you require on-site provision for your child for the week starting Monday 22nd March 

2021, please complete the application form by following the link below by 12.00pm 

Tuesday 16th March. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wvOVBSYbRUSOAjU2nbPAw9FfT

0kuyqZInf5WRESbkRhUMjZTS1hKWkRJS0tRNlNXQUdZRzkwOTBXVS4u 

 

Please note you will need to apply every week for on-site provision the following week 

and by 12.00pm on a Tuesday. 

 

The school will contact you by phone to confirm a place for your child. 

 

No child will be allowed access to the school site without a completed and approved 

application form. 

 

This is necessary to allow us to plan appropriately. 

 

Thank you, once again, for your ongoing support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Meurig Jones 

Head teacher 
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